September 27, 1937

Dear Jeffrey,

I am enclosing a notice of two series of lectures to be given at the Galton Laboratory this year, and should also like to let you know that I have a number of highly mathematical students this year, who would be glad, I think, of an opportunity of meeting your people occasionally while they are here. The men I am thinking of are!

C.C.Craig of Ann Arbor, Michigan Monsieur D.Dugue of Paris

> H.W.Norton U.S.A E.H.Cornish of Adelaide, Australia A.N.Watson & Puerto Rico

but there are others also, less fully trained but much interested in special mathematical problems.

We have here weekly seminars following tea at 4 on Wednesdays, at which we should be glad to see any of your Department, or advanced students - and perhaps you have something of the same kind.

Yours sincerely,